

Friday 29th October 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well and that you are enjoying the half term break with your family.

I am writing to update you about the building works that are currently taking place at school, predominantly affecting the front of school and the lower Key Stage Two corridor. We hoped to complete the building programme during the half term break, but unfortunately that has not been possible, and some work will now take place next week. All works due to take place have been fully risk assessed and will take place in a secure area away from the operational school. In order for this to happen safely, some classes will be relocated to other areas of the school. It is anticipated that these temporary arrangements will only be in place for one week, and we will make every effort to minimize any disruption to you or your child/children.

I thank you for your support and will keep you updated throughout the week.

Mrs. Woodmansey Head of School

St Charles' Voluntary Catholic Academy Norfolk Street, Hull, HU2 9AA Tel. 01482 326610 Email. admin@stchull.org www.stchull.org

Executive Head

Mrs Karen Siedle

© @StCharlesVCHull

Head of School
Mrs Sarah Woodmansey

